
 

 

Dear Stakeholder,  
 
Consultation on YCAT Admissions Arrangements 2026-7  
 

The purpose of this communication is to provide an opportunity to gather 
stakeholder views on the admissions arrangements for the schools listed below for 
entry from September 2026. 
 

• Askwith Primary School 

• Bilton Grange Primary School 

• Bradleys Both Community Primary School 

• Darley Primary School 

• Hawes Primary School 

• Leyburn Primary School 

• Lothersdale Primary School 

• Summerbridge Primary School 

• Threshfield Primary school 

The schools above are part of Yorkshire Collaborative Academy Trust (YCAT). 

Academy Trusts are their own admissions authority and must meet all the 

mandatory provisions of the School Admissions Code. YCAT is consulting because 

admission authorities must consult on admissions arrangements at least once every 

seven years; no changes to the admissions arrangements are proposed at this time. 

YCAT is consulting with:  

• Parents of pupils in YCAT schools 

• Staff of YCAT schools 

• Trustees and Governors of YCAT schools 

• North Yorkshire Council 

The consultation will run from 15th November 2024 to 17th January 2025. 

The proposed admissions policy can be found on the YCAT website: 

www.ycatschools.co.uk/governance/policies.  

You can respond by completing this online questionnaire. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Jo Robinson, CEO 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=NwO2nk2QSUq9QTIhgECXFnyLp2Co01VNqGy4u2rj8ZhUMUpYOE5PWDRYS0VDNUs4TEhMRU1BS0lTNy4u

